
 

 
 

 
 

ROUND 3: ASIAN LE MANS SERIES – SEPANG, MALAYSIA 
13-14 FEBRUARY 2020 

  
 
From     : The Panel of Stewards                                   Decision No. 02 
 
To    : The Competitor’s Representative 
      Inter Europol Competition  

  
 
The Panel of Stewards, having received a letter from Inter Europol Competition 
requesting for a change of competition number from Car no. 14 to Car no. 18 have 
reviewed the matter and have decided as follows: 
 

- Permission is granted provided that, 
- Points already scored by Car no. 14 will not be carried over to the new car 

number. 
- The entry will be treated as if it were on its first Competition in the Series. 

Therefore, tire allocation will be as provided for in Article 6.5.5 of the Asian 
Le Mans Sporting Regulations.  

 
The Competitor is reminded of their right to appeal the decisions of the Stewards (with the exception of those referred to in 
Art. 12.2.4 of the FIA ISC and Art. 16.2.7 of the Asian Le Mans Series Sporting Regulations), in accordance with Art.15 of 
the FIA ISC. 
 
 
 
 
 
    
Rikki Dy-Liacco Rui Marques Hashim Mohd Yussof 
Chairman of the Stewards International Steward                ASN Steward 
 
Date: 14 February 2020 Time: 11:35 
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